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News from  
our neighbourhood
What’s happening in Division 7

Thank you to all of the residents 
who have supported me during the 
recent Local Government Election.  
Your support is appreciated and I am 
proud to be serving again as your 
Councillor for Division 7.

In addition to my role as Councillor 
I am very pleased to have been 
appointed the Chairperson of the 
Development Assessment and 
Community Standards Committee.

My priority is, and always has been, 
the community and your ideas. 
Please continue to contact me with 
regard to local issues in the area, as 
your suggestions are appreciated.  

Take care until next time.

Kind regards

Cr Murray Elliott 

Parks in the Redlands –  
including sun-safe spaces/parks 
Council is proud to deliver sun-safe 
parks to Redland residents and visitors 
as part of the Shade in the Parks Project, 
including Windemere Road Park–for a 
complete list of parks, visit Council's 
website www.redland.qld.gov.au  

Dear residents

September/October school 

holidays are fast approaching 

– from 24 September. Check 

out Council’s website for a 

full list of activities www.

redland.qld.gov.au (What’s 

on), and  www.rpac.com.au

What’s on in the 
Redlands! 

Diary dates Meet your local Councillor 
I conduct my ‘Meet your local Councillor’ stand at the Alexandra Hills Shopping 
Centre every second Saturday between 9am and noon.  This has met with great 
enthusiasm and I look forward to meeting you, so drop in and say hello.

Cr Murray Elliott
Tel: 3829 8732   0418 780 824
murray.elliott@redland.qld.gov.au

Abandoned shopping trolleys
Reminder – report all abandoned shopping trolleys to this toll free number: 1800 010 335

Duncan Road Baseball 
Diamond Remediation
$190,000 has been set aside in this 
year’s budget to review environmental 
performance, safety and useability of 
the old landfill site, and plan and design 
future remediation works. 


